
Safety Committee Meeting 4/12/17 

Brooke Bovard, John DiGiacoma, Chris Junk, Steve Harcourt, Steve Tanzer 

Steve Tanzer convened the meeting. The committee elected Brooke Bovard as chair and Steve 

Harcourt as secretary. The election was unanimous. 

The minutes for February are approved. There was no meeting in March due to conflicts. 

The secretary is assigned to keep track of coming purchases to avoid another budget overrun. 

Mail Steve with the amount or approximate amount of a proposed purchase. 

Sign Installation 

The new “no parking” signs at Orleans are successful but the cars have moved to the other side 

of Harvey. We need to herd them with more signs.  

One way signs on the top of the green currently on phone poles need to be put on posts. John will 

check with Miss Utility. 

John will also check for the proposed no parking signs for the fire lane. 

We need to improve the one-way sign at Sherwood.  

Parking: 

The Plymier leasehold continues to park overnight on Marsh road. They need to be cited. 

Intersections: 

We will schedule a walkabout to look at visibility at intersections. 

Dogs: 

Steve Tanzer will investigate the dog licensing system. 

Events: 

We will have a work party 4/27 at 10:00 and a walkabout 5/9 at 10:00. 

 

 

Next Meeting: 

The next meeting will be held 5/10  


